
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  12-9-17 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Regina Coker called the meeting to order at 11:24. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that no quorum was established (16). 
 
Tommy gave a safety presentation on the President’s TFR, the incorrect weather forecast 
that missed the snowstorm, and SOP for landing at Harrell Field. 
 
Regina thanked Paul for providing lunch. 
 
There were no guests. 
 
The minutes could not be accepted because there was no quorum for voting. 
 
Bill Lehr gave the Activities Committee report.  The CMLF Christmas party will be on 
Tuesday night, December 19.  Steve Dowell is hosting a New Year’s Day lunch at his 
hangar. 
 
There were no new pilots or ratings. 
 
Dee gave the financial report and thanked everyone for helping with our November Fly-In, 
especially Carlton for donating the fish.  There were approximately 28 planes and 118 
people attending during perfect weather. Food and plane ride donations covered the cost 
of our event.  Bank balance is in line with our budget.  Voting membership is 44. 
 
We paid $1,925 to do a professional survey of our property. It showed that all hangars and 
buildings are on CMLF property. The updated written description will be filed officially.  
 
Alex moved that the meeting be adjourned, and Frank seconded it. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 
 


